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Teamwork: Unity is Strength 

 

November Newsletter 
 

Hurricane Intermediate 
1325 S 700 W, Hurricane UT 

Website: his.washk12.org    T: 435-635-8931 

Check out our Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/HISJaguars/ 

 

Dear Jaguar Parents and Students, 

                                   
We did it...1st trimester has already come and gone.  The first of the 
school year can seem overwhelming. Hopefully each of you have learned 
what to expect from your children's teachers and how to best help your 
child with their school work.  Please make sure you have access to 
PowerSchool and check it often.  This is the best way to stay informed 
of where your child is at and if they are missing any assignments. 
Plan on starting this trimester caught up and continue doing what it 
takes to stay caught up. 
                                                                
This year we will be focusing on the 7 Habits of Happy Kids.  For the 
month of November we will focus on Habit 2...Begin with the End in 
Mind.  We will do activities and learn about why it is important to 
think about the consequences of our actions before we act.  Please 
take the opportunity to talk to your child about what they think about 
this habit and anything that they could work on to make this habit 
more of a habit. 

                                   
 
I enjoy working with your children!  They are the best and have been so 
much fun to get to know.  Please let me know if there is any way I can 
help your child here at school! 
 
 
 

                                                                      Mrs. Glazier, School Counselor 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

November 1 

Band/Percussion Concert 6pm 

  November 2 

Orchestra Concert 6pm 

 

  November 2  

  Piano Concert 7pm 

November 3 

PLC Day/ Early out 11:45am 

November 3 

End of 1st Trimester 

November 22 

SEP/SEOP (No School) 

 

November 23-24 

Thanksgiving Vacation 

 

 

file:///C:/Users/Jennifer%20Gray/Documents/Newsletters/Newsletters%202017-2018/his.washk12.org
https://www.facebook.com/HISJaguars/


   

  Page 2 of 4 

   
 

Teamwork: Unity is Strength 

              

  

Sunday, 

November 

5th 



   

  Page 3 of 4 

   
 

Teamwork: Unity is Strength 

 ATTENDANCE-If your child will not be at school please call 635-8931 or 

email karina.lebaron@washk12.org If you are checking your student out 

of school, you will need to come in to the office and sign them out. You 

must have ID in order to check out a student. We will not release 

students to anyone who is not on your contact list. 

 ATTENDANCE-District policy allows us to excuse absences/tardies that 

are within 7 days. 

 DRESS CODE- According to the WCSD policy and the student 

handbook, (see our website for links to these documents)we would like 

emphasize the following dress code reminders: 
 

 Attire and grooming of all students should be neat, clean, and safe. 
 Students have the responsibility to avoid apparel that causes a distraction or 

disruption, interrupting school decorum and adversely affecting the educational 

process. Students must also avoid apparel that is offensive, represents a risk, or 

threatens student safety… 

 Hats, hoodies, beanies, sunglasses, etc. are not to be worn in the buildings during 

regular school hours.  

 Clothes that are mutilated (distressed), 4" above knee or immodest are not 

appropriate school wear. Any apparel revealing a bare midriff, (including when 

raising arms), bare shoulders, low neck line, or cut low under the arms, is not 

permissible. Tank tops, without a covering garment or t-shirt underneath, are not 

permissible. Sleeveless shirts must be at least 3 inches wide at the cap and cover 

from neck to outside of shoulder. Undergarments should not be visible.  

 Dress, short, and skirt lengths must be modest and not revealing. They can be no 

shorter than 4” from the top of the knee cap in a standing position. 
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